THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 4, 1945

Doctor F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Doctor Allen:

On March & of this year William W. Dewolf enrolled in Physical Education. He withdrew from all his classes March 26, to join the air corps. The records show that in spite of being in school just three weeks he was given a grade of D for the entire semester's work by Mr. Schaake.

You will recall that several times previously I have called your office about errors of this and other sorts made by Mr. Schaake. Such errors repeated semester after semester have caused me to lose all faith in the way in which he keeps his records, and consequently, in the grades which he turns in at the end of the semester.

I am writing, therefore, to ask that hereafter Mr. Schaake not be placed in charge of any class in Physical Education.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean

PBL: EJT

Copies to Dean Toute or hur. Quijly.